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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Council Agenda
Item No. IX. BT

11/19/2024

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Grant of permanent easement to Oklahoma Gas and Electric Company to provide electrical service 
to a flow-meter station at Twin Creek, South Western Avenue and Hangar Drive, bordering the 
Wheeler District. Ward 6.

Location:
South Western Avenue and Hangar Drive, bordering the Wheeler District

Background:
The City of Oklahoma City (“City”) currently has an operational flow-meter station that collects 
data on the flow rate of water from Twin Creek into the Oklahoma River. Because of recent 
construction at the site, Oklahoma Gas and Electric Company (OG&E”) must relocate overhead 
electrical service in the area. 

This permanent easement (“Easement”) will allow OG&E to provide upgraded electrical service 
to the flow-meter station. Construction will begin after the City Council grants the Easement. The 
Easement is also on Oklahoma City Riverfront Redevelopment Authority (“OCRRA”) property. 
Therefore, OCRRA was scheduled to receive the Easement on November 19, 2024.

Review:
Public Works Department

Recommendation: Easement be granted.


